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Greetings in our wonderful Saviour's Name!

We rejoice in all that Christ has done for us and the privilege we have to serve Him.
Winter has come to Delta Junction. We have about six inches of snow on the ground and
a temperature of about 20 degrees, but we know that it could be worse. We are thankful
for whatever the Lord gives us.

We continue to distribute the Gospel presentation CD to Americans and to Russians as
well. One man that took a CD from me later told me he had watched it and that it made
him think about his life. This man confesses to be a Christian, but after talking with him
about the CD, it is evident that he is under conviction. | continue to have opportunities to
witness to this man. Please pray with us that the door will stay open and that the Holy
Spirit will open his eyes that he will be saved. Nina Ostapenko, a Russian Lady that | had
met before, called and asked me to come by her work to look at some papers she had.
While | was there, | had the opportunity to give her a Gospel tract and a Gospel CD. Later
that day, she called to thank me for the materials that | gave her. Help us pray that God
will use these materials to open her eyes.

| have mentioned Peter several time in my newsletters. He is the Russian man that is
struggling so much with the things of God and his home life. His wife recently had their
tenth child. The Lord gave me the opportunity to spend a couple of hours with Peter and
some of his children the other night. We went out on a road kill together to pick up a
moose that someone had hit with a car. | was able to talk to Peter some. He is so
discouraged and the devil has him defeated. Please continue to pray for the spiritual needs
of Peter and his wife Tanya, as well as his children.

Please continue to keep us in your prayers that we will stay faithful and that God will
continue to keep the doors and hearts of these people open so that we can continue to
minister to them. We appreciate all of you that so faithfully pray for us and support the
ministry that He has trusted us with. May God bless you all.

Your missionaries in Delta Junction, Alaska,
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